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TOWN OF AMHERST DRIVING BAN REMAINS  
IN PLACE TODAY DURING STORM CLEANUP 

 
(Town of Amherst, NY) – The Town of Amherst driving ban remains in place today, Sunday, 
December 25, 2022, as town crews tackle storm clean up.   
 
“Please stay off the roads today. This is still a hazardous situation. I understand it is 
Christmas and we have been stuck in our current locations for days, but to best assist 
emergency response, please stay off the roads. We are looking at extensive cleanup here in 
Amherst. Many side roads are impassable and you will get stuck if you attempt to drive on 
them and will add to the issues. Residents need to understand the magnitude of this storm 
and complications we are facing. Secondary roads won’t be plowed immediately due to 
multiple obstacles. First and foremost, emergency crews, and the necessary equipment 
needed, are still answering urgent calls for assistance. To allow them to help others, stay off 
the roads. Drivers who disobey the driving ban will be ticketed,” said Supervisor Brian Kulpa.  
 
Additionally, residents who are cleaning up their driveways are reminded to not put snow 
in the roadways, and to please be mindful of their own health as they are moving an historic 
amount of snow fall.  
    


